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BE A PART OF MVHS ART! 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

*DONATIONS The California Constitution 
requires that public education be provided to 
students free of charge, unless a charge is 
specifically authorized by law for a particular 
program or activity. Therefore, the Murrieta 
Valley School District may not charge fees for 
school programs and extracurricular activities, 
except for those programs or activities where 
a fee is specifically authorized by law. The 
fees, charges, and deposits that are legally 
authorized by law include, but are not 
limited to Visual Arts Materials. The 
California Constitution allows school districts 
to request voluntary donations and engage in 
fundraising activities and programs. These 
donations and fundraising financial 
contributions are voluntary, and all students 
will be allowed to participate in school 
activities and extracurricular activities 
regardless of whether the parent or legal 
guardian makes a donation or contribution. 

WE WELCOME YOUR STUDENT to the MVHS Art department! 
During this yearlong course, students will create a variety of graphic
design projects. The teacher will print out a selection of student
artworks which will be displayed in the classroom, at exhibits, open
house art walk and in the school office throughout the school year. 
Students will also learn new techniques, expand knowledge of software
programs, build graphics vocabulary, and explore careers in the arts.  

These graphic art projects are printed and mounted with 
“consumable” supplies which cannot be reused such as: ink 
cartridges/toners, printing papers, mounting boards, lamination film and 
portfolio supplies. As expenses rise and budgets recede, we humbly rely
on generous DONATIONS* to help defray the cost of supplies. If you
are interested in supporting the MVHS Visual Arts Program you may do 
so by making a CASH donation anytime during the school year to your 
son/daughters art instructor. The suggested donation is $10 a year, 
however any donation amount is acceptable and greatly appreciated. A 
receipt will be provided to the student. The school is able to buy
supplies at discounted prices and donations will be spend wisely.  

Your participation in this matter is greatly appreciated and will
enhance the overall student experience of the MVHS Visual Arts 
Education. 

Thank you, Mrs. Van Doorn 


